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ABOUT THE DEPARTMENT 
        The Department of Computer 

Science and Engineering has been 

successfully functioning since 1998. It 

offers B.E. (Computer Science and 

Engineering) and M.E. (Computer 

Science and Engineering). It organizes 

Symposia, Exhibitions, Conferences, 

Seminars and Workshops for both 

students and Faculty belonging to 

various Technical Educational 

Institutions, Research Scholars of 

Research Institutes and Industries all 

over India.  

       The MoU signed by the 

Department are CISCO, Infosys 

(Campus Connect), MICROSOFT 

(Campus Agreement) and ORACLE. 

The Department is Accredited by 

NBA, AICTE since 2009. The 

department comprises of 7 

centralized air conditioned 

Computer Centers with 300 

systems, state of the art 

computing facilities with sufficient 

power supply backup. Our 

students are placed in various top 

MNCs like CTS, TCS, Wipro, Infosys, 

IBM, Tech Mahendra, IBM, EDS, 

SAP Labs, Accenture, Mind Tree, 

Hexaware, etc.  

 

VISION 

 To evolve as a centre of 
excellence in the field of 
computer science and 
engineering   to serve the 
challenging needs of 
industry and society 

MISSION 

 To impart fundamental 
Computer Science and 
Engineering concepts and a 
broad set of technical skills 

 To impart practical 
exposure on latest 
technological 
developments in Computer 
Science and Engineering. 

 To cultivate research 
culture and innovative 
technologies that 
contributes for sustainable 
development 

 To inculcate professional, 
strong ethical values and 
leadership abilities in the 
young minds. 

 
 



 

 

 

ASSOCIATION ACTIVITIES: 
Organized Guest Lecture on “Green Computing” on 27.082021. The resource 

person was Mr. Charathkumar, Principal Consultant, Infosys Ltd.  

Guest Lecture on the topic “NBA Awareness Program (Criteria Wise File 

Preparation)” Program on 21.07.2021. Dr. G. Sivakumar, Prof.  & Head, CSE, 

Erode Sengunthar Engineering College, were the resource person. 

Workshop on Mobile Application Development using Google Flutter with the 

resource person Mr. Srikanth B., Software developer, Queensland University, 

Melbourne, Australia on 17.09.2021. 

Code Scape was conducted from 07.10.2021 to 09.10.2021 under the guidance 

of Dr. G. Sivakumar, Head of the Department/CSE, Erode Sengunthar 

Engineering College. 

Leader of Month on “Overview of Cloud Services and Devops strategies (Azure, 

AWS) with Demonstration” was conducted on 09.10.2021. The Resource Person 

was Mr. T. Balaji, Software Support Engineer, Wallmart Global Tech India, 

Chennai. 

Seminar on the topic “Cryptography and Cyber Security” was organized on 

09.10.2021. The Resource Person was Mr. Prasanna S. S., Qualys Certified 

Specialist in Vulnerability Management. 

Leader of Month Programme on the topic “Demonstration of Hybrid Mobile 

App Programming” was conducted on 23.10.2021. The Resource Person was 

Mr. Anand R., App Developer, Msys Tech Pvt. Ltd., Chennai 

Arranged a Technical Fun Event Program on 23.10.2021 for II Year AI & DS and II 

year CSE students and it was organized by III year and IV Year CSE students. 

Arranged a Technical Fun Event Program on 30.10.2021 for II Year AI & DS and II 

year CSE students and it was organized by III year and IV Year CSE students. 

 

 

PROGRAM 
EDUCATIONAL 

OBJECTIVES (PEOs) 

 Our Graduate will be 
Globally Competent 
Computer Science 
Professionals who would   
comprehend, understand, 
analyse and solve 
Engineering problems in 
order to cater to the needs 
of industry and society 

 Our Graduates will interact 
with their peers in multi-
disciplinary environment in 
industry and society and 
contribute to the economic 
growth of the country. 

 Our Graduates will have 
the ability to adapt, 
contribute and Research, 
innovate new technologies 
and systems in the domain 
of Computer Science and 
Engineering 

 Our Graduates will 
function in their chosen 
profession with ethics, 
social awareness and 
responsibility. 

 

  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CSE ASSOCIATION- OFFICE BEARERS 

 

 
PRESIDENT  

S. Lalithkishore 

Final Year/ CSE 

 
VICE PRESIDENT 

E. Santhosh 

Third Year / CSE 

 
SECRETARY  

N. Vegumathi 

Final Year/ CSE 

 

 
TREASURER 

N. Kavinesh 

Third Year / CSE 

 

FACULTY ADVISER      

Dr. M. P. Thiruvenkatasuresh, Professor/CSE 

 

 

EXECUTIVE MEMBERS 
1.  S. Chandru Final Year / CSE – A Section  

2.  E. Indira Final Year / CSE – A Section 

3.  S. Mohanapriya Final Year / CSE – B Section 

4.  M. Vignesh Final Year / CSE – B Section 

5.  P. Meikandan Third Year / CSE - A Section 

6.  P. Babu Ganesh Third Year / CSE - A Section 

7.  K. Sunilkumar Third Year / CSE - B Section 

8.  M. Soundarya Third Year / CSE – B Section 

9.  S. Souparanika Third Year / CSE – B Section 

10.  த.அன்னபூரண Second Year / CSE- A Section 

11.  P. Karthikeyan Second Year / CSE- A Section 

12.  P. Santosh Second Year / CSE- B Section 

13.  N. Nithyanandan Second Year / CSE- B Section 

14.  Anjali Nithi Second Year / AI & DS 

15.  N. Darun Second Year / AI & DS 



 

 

 
 
 

 
PATENT PUBLICATION: 

 Ms. S. Revathi / Assistant Professor published a patent on “Influence of IoT in Microbial Fuel Cell for 

Mass Production of Electricity” on 25.12.2021 Application number: 202141058303, The Patent Office 

Journal No. 12/2021 Dated 25.12.2021. 

BOOK PUBLICATION: 

 Dr. G. Saravanan, Associate Professor, has published a book entitled as”Cloud Computing” in MAYAS 

Publication in the month of July 2021. 

PAPER PUBLICATIONS BY FACULTY: 

 Dr. G. Sivakumar, Professor of Computer Science & Engineering published a paper on “Development 

and Organize of Wireless Sensor Network in Home Management Using IoT” in the International Journal 

of Aquatic Science ISSN: 2008-8019 Vol 12, Issue 02, 2021. 

 Dr. G. Sivakumar, Professor of Computer Science & Engineering published a paper on “Automated 

Visual Assessment from Optical Data Sets to Enhance the Accuracy of Data Analysis” in the 

International Journal of Aquatic Science ISSN: 2008-8019 Vol 12, Issue 01, 2021. 

 Dr. M. P. Thiruvenkatasuresh, Professor of Computer Science & Engineering published a paper on 

“Drugs For Corona Virus Prediction With Artificial Intelligence And Machine Learning” in the NVEO - 

Natural Volatiles & Essential Oils, Issue Volume: 8 Issue: 5, 2021. 

 Dr. G. Saravanan, Associate Professor of Computer Science & Engineering published a paper on “Markov 

transition and smart cache congestion control for IOT enabled Wireless mesh networks” in the peer-to-

Peer Networking and Applications ISSN1936-6442, DOI10.1007/s12083. 

 Dr. G. Saravanan, Associate Professor of Computer Science & Engineering published a paper on “Cloud 

Resource Optimization based on Poisson Linear Deep Gradient Learning for Mobile Cloud Computing” 

in the Journal of Intelligent & Fuzzy Systems, Vol.40, No. 1 PP. 787-797. 

 Mr. R. Karunamoorthi, Assistant Professor of Computer Science & Engineering, published a paper on 

“Prediction of Long Cancer Severity with Computational Intelligence in Covid’19 Pandemic” in the 

International Journal of Natural Volatiles & Essential Oils, 2021;8(5):3701-3707. 

 Dr. G. Saravanan, Associate Professor of Computer Science & Engineering published a paper on “An IoT 

Framework on Patient Health Monitoring with Doctor Alert” in the International Journal of Mechanical 

Engineering, Vol. 6, No. 3 PP. 2323-2330 Dec 2021. 

 



 

 

 

 

FACULTY ACTED AS REVIEWER: 

 Dr. G. Saravanan, Associate Professor of Computer Science and Engineering appointed as reviewer and 

reviewed a paper entitled “NMTBR: Normalized Multilevel Trust Based Routing for Security against 

Packet Drop Attacks in MANETs ” for Journal of Supercomputing Oct 2021 

 Dr. G. Saravanan, Associate Professor of Computer Science and Engineering appointed as reviewer and 

reviewed a paper entitled “Review, Analysis and Implementation of Selection Strategies for 2D NoCs” 

for Journal of Supercomputing Feb 2022. 

 Dr. G. Saravanan, Associate Professor of Computer Science and Engineering acted as a Resource Person 

and delivered a Session Lecture on “Placement Relevant Training Program” on 11.09.2021 organized by 

Excel Engineering College, Komarapalayam.  

 Dr. G. Rajesh Kumar, Associate Professor of Computer Science and Engineering appointed as reviewer 

and reviewed a paper entitled “An MQTT Brokers Distribution based on Mist Computing for Real Time 

IoT Communications” for Wireless Personal Communications July 2021. 

CONSULTANCY WORK DONE: 

S. No. Name of the Laboratory Name of the Industry Amount (in Rs.) 

1 Web Technology Laboratory Enova Solutions 1,00,000 (Ongoing) 

2 Web Technology Laboratory MD Info Tech. 95,000 

PLACEMENT ACHIEVEMENT: 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

NO. OF STUDENTS PLACED FOR 4 & ABOVE 4.0 LAKHS-12 STUDENTS 

NO. OF STUDENTS PLACED FOR 3 & ABOVE 3.0 LAKHS-30 STUDENTS 

 



 

 

 
 
 

GLIMPSE OF THE EVENT: 
 

 

 

 

 

Guest Lecture on “Green computing” 

Mr. Charathkumar 

Principal Consultant 

Infosys Ltd. 

 

 

 

 

Guest Lecture on the topic “NBA Awareness Program 

(Criteria Wise File Preparation)”  

Dr. G. Sivakumar,  

Prof.  & Head/CSE,  

Erode Sengunthar Engineering College. 

 

 

 

 

 

Workshop on “Mobile Application Development 

using Google Flutter” 

Mr. B. Srikanth, 

Software developer,  

Queensland University,  

Melbourne, Australia. 



 

 

  

Code Scape  

Dr. G. Sivakumar, 

Head of  the Department/CSE, 

Erode Sengunthar Engineering College. 

 

 

Leader of Month  

 “Overview of Cloud Services and Devops strategies 

(Azure, AWS) with Demonstration”   

Mr.T.Balaji,  

Software Support Engineer,  

Wallmart Global Tech India,  

Chennai. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Seminar  

 “Cryptography and Cyber Security”  

Mr. S. S. Prasanna,  

Qualys Certified Specialist in Vulnerability 

Management. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Leader of Month  

“Demonstration of Hybrid Mobile App Programming” 

Mr. Anand R.,  

App Developer,  

Msys Tech Pvt. Ltd.,  

Chennai. 

  

  

Technical Fun Event Program  

 II Year AI & DS and II year CSE students by III year and IV Year CSE students. 

  

Technical Fun Event Program 

 II Year AI & DS and II year CSE students by III year and IV Year CSE students. 



 

 

 
 

INFOYS SPRINGBOARD COURSE COMPLETION: 
          The following faculty member have completed the below mentioned course in INFOSYS SPRINGBOARD 

S.No. 
Name of the Faculty 

member 

Designation / 

Dept 

Name of the Infosys Springboard Course 

completed 

1 Ms.T.Kalai Selvi ASP /CSE 1. Basics of Python  
2. Java Script 

2 Ms.R.Punitha Gowri AP/ CSE 1. Microsite creation on Springboard 
2. Introduction to python 

3 Mr.M.Sivakumar AP/ CSE 1. Microsite creation on Springboard 
2. Java Script 

4 Dr.G.Saravanan AP/ CSE 1. Introduction to python 
2. Java Script 

5 Mr.K.A.Dhamotharan ASP/ CSE 1. Java Programming 
2. Java Script 

6 Mr.Tamilselvan AP/ CSE 1. Java Programming 
2. Java Script 

7 Ms.E.Angel Anna Prathiba AP/ CSE 
1. Programming Fundamentals using 

Python Part-1 
2. Java Script 

8 Mr.Karunamoorthi AP/ CSE 1. Java Script 

9 Ms.D.Sathya AP/ CSE 1. Introduction to python  
2. Java Script 

10 Mr.Thiruvenkada Suresh P/ CSE 1. Introduction to python 

11 Ms.S.Revathi AP/ CSE 1. Introduction to python 

12 Mr.Ramesh AP/ CSE 1. Introduction to python enrolled 

13 Mr.E.Loganathan AP/ CSE 1. Java Script 

ATAL FDPS ATTENDED BY FACULTY: 

 Dr. G. Saravanan, Associate Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended the ATAL Sponsored 

Online FDP on "BLOCK CHAIN TECHNOLOGY" conducted by Government College of Engineering, 

Dharmapuri from 23.08.2021 to 27.08.2021. 

 Ms. S. Revathi, Assistant Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended a ATAL FDP on ”Current 

Trends in Internet of Things” conducted by Dr. Babasaheb Ambedkar Marathwada University, from 

25.10.2021 to 29.10.2021. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 Ms. S. Revathi, Assistant Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended a ATAL FDP on ”Advances 

of Cryptography in Quantum Computing” conducted by Department of Information Science and 

Technology, College of Engineering, Guindy, Anna University from 22.11.2021 to 26.11.2021.  

 Dr. G. Saravanan, Associate Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended the ATAL Sponsored 

Online FDP on “Block Chain Technologies and its application” conducted by Indian Institute of Information 

Technology Design and Manufacturing from 06.12.2021 to 10.12.2021. 

 Ms. E. Angel Anna Prathiba, Assistant Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended ATAL FDP on 

“IoT Health Care” conducted by Indian Institute of Information Technology, Nagpur from 12.12.2021 to 

16.12.2021.  

INSTITUTE - INDUSTRY INTERACTION: 
            The following Industrial Experts interacted with our Students and Faculty members: 

S. No. Name of the Lead Designation Organization Date of Visit 

1 Mr.R.Ramprakash Team Lead 
Market Simplified India 

Pvt. Ltd., Chennai 
02.03.2021 

2 Mr.Charathkumar 
Principal 

Consultant, 
Infosys Ltd., 27.08.2021 

3 Mr.B.Srikanth, M.S.,  
Software 

Developer 
Queensland University 
in Melbourne, Australia 

17.09.2021 

4 Mr.T.Balaji 
Software Support 

Engineer 
Wallmart Global Tech 

India, Chennai 
09.10.2021 

5 Mr.Prasanna S S 
Qualys Certified 

Specialist  
Vulnerability 
Management 

09.10.2021 

6 Mr.R.Anand App Developer 
Msys Tech Pvt. Ltd., 

Chennai 
23.10.2021 

7 Ms. K.N. Vani 
Principal, 

Education and 
Training 

Infosys Limited 
Mysore 

31.12.2021 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

FDPs ATTENDED BY FACULTIES: 

 Dr. G. Sivakumar, Professor & Head of Computer Science & Engineering attended the FDP on “Emerging 

Research Trends in the Field of Computer Science” conducted by Eswari Engineering College from 28.06.21 

to 03.07.21. 

 Ms. T. Kalai Selvi, Associate Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended the Online Elementary 

FDP on “Kotlin: The next frontier in Metaprogramming” conducted by Velalar College of Engineering and 

Technology from 05.07.2021 to 09.07.2021. 

 Dr. G. Saravanan, Associate Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended the FDP on “Data 

Analytics” conducted by RMK College of Engineering and Technology, Chennai from 26.07.2021 to 

31.07.2021. 

 Dr. G. Saravanan, Associate Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended the Online FDP on 

“Computational Intelligence and its applications” conducted by KSRM College of Engineering, Andhra 

Pradesh from 16.8.2021 to 21.8.2021. 

 Ms. T. Kalai Selvi, Associate Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended the Online Elementary 

FDP on "Block Chain Technology" conducted by Government College of Engineering, Dharmapuri from 

23.08.2021 to 27.08.2021. 

 Mr. M. Sivakumar, Assistant Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended the FDP on “Advanced 

Cloud Computing Technologies and Its Benefits for Engineering College Faculties” conducted by INFLIBNET 

Centre, An IUC of University Grants Commission from 13.09.2021 to 17.09.2021. 

 Ms. T. Kalai Selvi, Associate Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended the Online Elementary 

FDP on " IoT With Edge Computing" conducted by University College of Engineering, OU from 14.09.2021 

to 18.09.2021. 

 Mr. M. Sivakumar, Assistant Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended the FDP on “Cyber 

Physical Systems for Smart Environment and Industrial IoT” conducted by Sri Krishna College of 

Engineering and Technology from 08.11.2021 to 12.11.2021. 

 Mr. M. Senthil Kumar, Assistant Professor, Ms. S. Revathi, Assistant Professor, Mr. E. Loganathan, Assistant 

Professor and Ms. E. Angel Anna Prathiba, Assistant Professor of Computer Science & Engineering 

attended FDP on "Big Data System Trends in Data Engineering and Analytics" conducted by Kongunadu 

College of Engineering and Technology, Trichy, on 03.12.2021 and 04.12.2021. 

 Dr. G. Saravanan, Associate Professor, Ms. D. Sathya, Assistant Professor, Mr. U. Gowrisankar, Assistant 

Professor, Mr. M. Senthil Kumar, Assistant Professor, Ms. E. Angel Anna Prathiba, Assistant Professor and 

Ms. R. Punitha Gowri, Assistant Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended the FDP on 

“Industrial Application on Machine Learning and Deep Learning” conducted by VIT, Chennai from 

07.12.2021 to 11.12.2021. 

 Mr. S. Ramesh, Assistant Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended FDP on “Big data analytics 

" conducted by E.G.S. Pillay Engineering College from 15.12.2021 to 21.12.2021. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 Dr. G. Rajesh Kumar, Associate Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended the FDP on “Edge 

Analytics” conducted by Mepco schlenk Engineering College, Sivakasi (Autonomous) from 20.12.2021 to 

24.12.2021. 

 Mr. S. Ramesh, Assistant Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended FDP on "Intelligent 

Computing using Python" conducted by Sona College of technology from 22.12.2021 to 29.12.2021. 

PAPER PRESENTATION DONE BY FACULTIES: 

 Dr. G. Rajesh Kumar, Associate Professor of Computer Science & Engineering presented a paper on “Li-Fi 

Enables Reliable Communication of VLT for Secured Data Exchange” in the International Conference on 

Intelligent Systems and Sustainable Computing conducted by Malla Reddy University, Hyderabad on 

24.09.2021 and 25.09.2021. 

 Ms. T. Kalai Selvi, Associate Professor of Computer Science & Engineering presented the paper on “Smart 

Mirror Based On Raspberry Pi” in the International Conference on Adaptive Technologies for Sustainable 

Growth (ICATS -2021) conducted by Paavai Engineering College, Namakkal Dt on 20.10.2021. 

 Mr. R. Karunamoorthi, Assistant Professor of Computer Science & Engineering presented the paper on “A 

Design Implementation of Firm Leave Scheduling and Managing Application based on PHP & MySQL” in the 

International Conference on Adaptive Technologies for Sustainable Growth (ICATS -2021) conducted by 

Paavai Engineering College, Namakkal Dt on 20.10.2021. 

 Dr. G. Saravanan, Associate Professor of Computer Science & Engineering presented the paper on “Certain 

Investigation of Object Detection using SID and OSFA Algorithms” in the International Virtual Conference 

on Global Advanced Trends in Applied Mathematics, Physical Sciences and Humanities conducted by Sri 

Ramakrishna Institute of Technology, Coimbatore on 21.10.2021. 

 Ms. T. Kalai Selvi, Associate Professor of Computer Science & Engineering presented the paper on “Data 

Management for Internet of Things” in the Research and Industry Symposium held in honour of   Shri. F. C. 

Kohli with the support of ACM Chennai, CSI Chennai, and IEEE CS Madras conducted by SSN College of 

Engineering, Kalavakkam on 03.12.2021. 

 Mr. M. Senthil Kumar, Assistant Professor of Computer Science & Engineering presented the paper on 

“Regression Analysis based Decision Support System with Relationship Extraction” in 1st International 

Conference on Data Analytics and Computational Techniques conducted by VIT Bhopal from 07.12.2021 to 

09.12.2021. 

 Ms. D. Sathya, Assistant Professor of Computer Science & Engineering presented the paper on “Skin 

Aliment Classification using Artificial Neural Networks” in International Conference on Advanced 

Computing and Igneous Technologies in Engineering Science conducted by Galgotias College of 

Engineering and Technology on 30.12.2021 to 31.12.2021.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

WEBINAR ATTENDED BY FACULTIES: 

 Ms. S. Revathi, Assistant Professor, Ms. D. Sathya, Assistant Professor, Ms. R. Punitha Gowri, Assistant 

Professor and Ms.E.Angel Anna Prathiba, Assistant Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended 

a International Webinar on “Dream big and follow your dream” conducted by Jai Shriram Engineering 

College, Tirupur on 04.12.2021. 

 Ms. T. Kalai Selvi, Associate Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended the Webinar on 

“Effective research planning and execution using Scopus and Science Direct” conducted by University of 

Jammu on 17.12.2021. 

INDUSTRIAL TRAINING ATTENDED BY THE FACULTY: 

 Dr.G.Saravanan, Associate Professor, Mr. K. A. Dhamotharan, Associate Professor and Mr. S. Tamil Selvan, 

Assistant Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended “Train the Trainer on Java” conducted by 

Infosys Limited from 16.06.2021 to 18.06.2021. 

SEMINAR ATTENDED BY FACULTIES: 

 Ms. T. Kalai Selvi, Associate Professor, Mr. S. Tamil Selvan, Assistant Professor, Ms. R. Punitha Gowri, 

Assistant Professor and Mr. E. Loganathan, Assistant Professor of Computer Science & Engineering 

attended the Two day National Level Online Seminar on “Machine Learning and Big Data Processing 

Related to Safety and Security of Nuclear Utilization” conducted by Hindusthan Institute of Technology, 

Coimbatore on 27.10.2021 and 28.10.2021. 

WORKSHOP ATTENDED BY FACULTIES: 

 Mr.R.Karunamoorthi, Assistant Professor and Mr.S.Tamil Selvan, Assistant Professor of Computer Science 

& Engineering attended a Workshop on “Data Analytics” conducted by RMK College of Engineering and 

Technology from 26.07.2021 to 31.07.2021. 

 Ms.T.Kalai Selvi, Associate Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended the Five Day Online 

Workshop on “IoT and Cloud Computing Tools” conducted by Mepco Schlenk Engineering College, Sivakasi 

from 20.9.2021 to 24.09.2021. 

 Dr.G.Saravanan, Associate Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended the workshop on “Deep 

Learning For Image Processing” conducted by Arjun College of Technology, Coimbatore on 29.10.2021. 

 Mr.U.Gowrisankar, Assistant Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended a National workshop 

on “Virtual reality applications” conducted by National Institute of Technical Teachers Training and 

Research, Chennai from 22.11.2021 to 26.11.2021  

 Dr.G.Rajesh Kumar, Associate Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended the CSIR Sponsored 

Two days Virtual International Workshop on “Privacy Preserving Artificial Intelligence Techniques for 

Machine Learning (IWAIML’21)” conducted by Dr. Mahalingam College of Engineering and Technology, 

Pollachi on 26.11.2021 and  27.11.2021. 



 

 

 

 

TRAINING COMPLETED BY FACULTIES: 

 Dr.G.Saravanan, Associate Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended the Short Term Training 

Programme on “Teaching-Learning Process using Instructional Media” conducted by NITTTR, Kolkatta from 

31.5.2021 to 4.6.2021. 

 Dr.M.P.Thiruvenkatasuresh, Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended the “Innovation 

Ambassador Training” conducted by MoE's Innovation Cell & AICTE from 30.06.2021 to 30.07.2021. 

 Mr.M.Sivakumar, Assistant Professor and Ms. R.Punitha Gowri, Assistant Professor of Computer Science & 

Engineering attended a Train the Training Programme on “Microsite creation on Infosys springboard” 

conducted by Infosys from 31.08.2021 to 02.09.2021.   

 Mr.R.Karunamoorthi, Assistant Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended a Short Term 

Training Programme on “Trending Technologies in Computer Science” conducted by Dr.M.G.R. Educational 

and Research Institute, Chennai from 18.10.2021 to 22.10.2021. 

 Ms.E.Angel Anna Prathiba, Assistant Professor and Mr.M.Senthil Kumar, Assistant Professor of Computer 

Science & Engineering attended Online Training Programme on “Python for Beginners” conducted by 

National Institute of Technical Teachers Training and Research, Chennai from 22.11.2021 to 26.11.2021.  

 Dr.G.Rajesh Kumar, Associate Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended the AICTE- ISTE 

Sponsored Refresher Programme on “Data Analytics Treasure & Big Data Visualization In Augmented 

Reality and Virtual Reality” conducted by R.M.D. Engineering College, Chennai from 10.12.2021 to 

16.12.2021. 

 Mr.U.Gowrisankar, Assistant Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended an Online Training 

Programme on “Python for Beginners” conducted by SRM Institute of science and technology on 

18.12.2021. 

 Ms.E.Angel Anna Prathiba, Assistant Professor of Computer Science & Engineering attended training 

programme on “Programming Fundamentals using Python - Part 1” conducted by Infosys, Springboard on 

28.12.2021.  

STUDENTS ACHIEVEMENTS: 
 Selvan Jhagavin of III year CSE has been participated  and secured 1st position in the event Dubsmash in 

Resurgence 2K21 organized by department of CSE,  Aarupadai Veedu Institute of Technology on 

03.06.2021 & 04.06.2021. 

 Selvi S Sowbaranika, Selvi P. Sharmila, Selvan K. Sunilkumar and M. Mathumitha  of III year CSE has been 

awarded with “Bronze Medal” in HACK 10XF. 

 Selvan S Lalith Kishore of IV year CSE has been certified with Microsoft Azure Fundamentals course. 

 



 

 

 

 

PLACEMENT RECORDS (Batch-2021-2022): 

S.No. Name of the Student Placed Role / Designation   Name of the Company 
Annual 

Income 

1 Mr.T.Tamilarasan Software Engineer One Bill Soft 4.5 Lakhs 

2 Mr.S.Chandru Software Engineer 
Calibriant Technologies 
TCS 

3.5 Lakhs 
3.36 Lakhs 

3 Ms.B.Srimathi Associate Engineer eNoah isolution Services 4 Lakhs 

4 Mr.A.Vegumathi Associate Engineer eNoah isolution Services 4 Lakhs 

5 Ms.S.Gowreeshwari Associate Engineer eNoah isolution Services 4 Lakhs 

6 Mr.Lalithkishore Associate Engineer eNoah isolution Services 4 Lakhs 

7 Mr.J.Rosin Beily 
Digital  
Engineering 

Zuci Systems 3 Lakhs 

8 Mr.S.Shree Guru Sanjeevi 
Digital  
Engineering 

Zuci Systems 3 Lakhs 

9 Ms.S.Kaviya 
Digital  
Engineering 

Zuci Systems 3 Lakhs 

10 Mr.M.Choudhri Software Engineer Ava Soft 3 Lakhs 

11 Ms.H.T.Angelin Sneha Software Engineer Ava Soft 3.5 Lakhs 

12 Ms.S.Angalaparameswari Software Engineer 
Ava Soft 

American Megatrends 

3 Lakhs 

4 Lakhs 

13 Ms.S.Swetha Software Engineer 
TCS 
NetLink 

3.36 Lakhs 
3 Lakhs 

14 Mr.N.Elangovan 
Software Engineer 
Software Trainee 

NetLink 
Tringapps 

3 Lakhs 
4.08Lakhs 

15 Mr.S.Bhuvanesh Software Engineer 
Wipro 
NetLink 

3.5 Lakhs 
3 Lakhs 

16 Mr.M.Rajkumar Software Engineer NetLink 3 Lakhs 

17 Mr.R.Hariharan Software Engineer TCS 3.36 Lakhs 

18 Ms.M.Vijayabharathi Software Engineer 
1. TCS 
2. Tech Mahindra 

3.36Lakhs 
3.5 Lakhs 

19 Mr.D.Rahulraj Software Engineer TCS 3.36 Lakhs 

20 Mr.N.Vignesh Software Engineer 
1. TCS 
2. Tech Mahindra 

3.36Lakhs 
3.5 Lakhs 

21 Ms.S.Sowmya Product  Engineer Wipro 3.5 Lakhs 



 

 

 
 
 

    

22 Ms.E.Indira Software Engineer Kanini 4 Lakhs 

23 Mr. K.Logesh Software Engineer Kanini 4 Lakhs 

24 Ms.S.Nivashini Software Engineer SecureKloud 3.5 Lakhs 

25 Ms.S.Mohanapriya Software Engineer 
Wipro 
SecureKloud 

3.5 Lakhs 

26 Ms.E.Kalaivani Software Engineer Infiniti Solution  2.5 Lakhs 

27 Mr.V.Maninkandan Software Engineer Infiniti Solution  2.5 Lakhs 

28 Mr.M.Rajapandi Software Engineer 
Wipro  
Infiniti Solution  

3.5 Lakhs 
2.5 Lakhs 

29 Mr.M.Vignesh Software Engineer Infiniti Solution  2.5 Lakhs 

30 Ms. N.Dharani Project Engineer Wipro 3.5 Lakhs 

31 Mr.T.S.Yogeswaran Project Engineer Wipro 3.5 Lakhs 

32 Ms. G.M.Yalini Project Engineer Wipro 3.5 Lakhs 

33 Ms.K.Shifnasherin Project Engineer Wipro 3.5 Lakhs 

34 Mr.M.Mageswaran Project Engineer Wipro 3.5 Lakhs 

35 Mr.B.Karthikeyan Software Trainee Tringapps 4.08 Lakhs 

36 Mr.N.Santhosh 
Software Engineer 
Trainee 

Excelacom 3 Lakhs 

37 Mr.M.Dinesh 
Junior Software 
Engineer 

Webberax 2.04 Lakhs 

38 Mr.S.Logesh 
Junior Software 
Engineer 

Webberax 2.04 Lakhs 

39 Ms.C.Yamuna 
Junior Software 
Engineer 

Webberax 2.04 Lakhs 

40 Mr.M.Karthikeyan Developer Exterro 4 Lakhs 

41 Mr.R.Bhuvanesh Developer Exterro 4 Lakhs 

42 Ms.K.Deepika HR Jobsworld 2.5 Lakhs 

43 Mr.M.Kaniamuthan Software Engineer GoDB 2.1 Lakhs 

44 Mr. S. Abul Kalam Software Engineer RapidData 3.0 Lakhs 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

STUDENTS’ QUIZ PARTICIPATION: 

 Selvan Ranjith of II year CSE, Selvan B.Rajamanickan and Selvan M.Pradeep  of II year AI & DS has been 

participated in the world AIDS Day “International level Online Quiz” organized by Red Ribbon Club , 

Jayaraj Annapackiam College for Women(Autonomous), Periyakulam on 29.11.2021. 

WEBINARS ATTENDED BY STUDENTS: 

 Selvi S.Sivanithini of III year CSE has been participated  in Webinar on “Green Wireless Communication” 

organized by department of CSE, Kumaraguru College of Technology on 01.06.2021 

 Selvi S.Sivanithini of III year CSE has been participated  in Webinar on “Wireless Charging for Electric 

Vehicle Application” organized by department of CSE, B S Abdur Rahman Crescent Institute of Science 

and Technology on 03.06.2021. 

 Selvi Karthika.M of III year CSE has been participated in Webinar on “Cognitive Radio” organized by 

department of CSE, Nehru Institute of Engineering and Technology on 03.06.2021. 

 Selvi Bandana Pramodyadav and Selvan M.Jibin of III year CSE has been participated  in Webinar On 

“Introduction to Blockchain and Smart Contract Development in Ethereum” organized by department 

of CSE, Vel Tech Rangarajan Dr. Sagunthala R&D Institute of Science and Technology on 23.06.2021 

 Selvi S. Sivanithini of III year CSE has been participated  in Webinar on “Electrical Vehicle Charging 

Station” organized by department of CSE, Dr. Mahalingam College of Engineering and Technology on 

03.07.2021 

 Selvan A. Vigneshwaran of III year CSE has been participated  in Online Webinar on “3D Printing and its 

Applications” organized by department of CSE, K. Ramakrishnan College of Technology, Trichy on 

05.07.2021 

 Selvi S.Sivanithini of III year CSE has been participated  in Webinar on “Artificial Intelligence & Machine 

Learning” organized by department of CSE, Adhiparasakthi Engineering College on 15.07.2021 

 Selvi D.Hena Ranjani of III year has been participated in the webinar on “Cloud Based Machine Learning 

is the Game Changer in Business” organized by department of CSE, Alpha College of Engineering on 

22.08.2021.  

 Selvan N.Santhosh, Selvan R.Bhuvanesh, Selvan S.Logesh and Selvi A.Kalaiyarasi of IV year CSE has been 

participated  in National Level Webinar on “Current Trends in IT” organized by department of CSE, Dr. 

M. G. R. Educational and Research Institute, Chennai on 24.09.2021. 

 Selvi R.Pavithra of II year CSE has been participated in the International Webinar on “Dream Big and 

Follow your Dream” organized by department of School of Management Studies, Jai Shriram 

Engineering College, Avinashipalayam, Tirupur on 04.12.2021. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

WORKSHOPS ATTENDED BY STUDENTS: 
 Selvan T. S. Yogeswaran of IV year CSE has been participated in the “online workshop on Python for 

Machine Learning” organized by department of CSE, VIT, Chennai from 14.06.2021 to 18.06.2021. 

 Selvi S. Sowbaranika of III year CSE has been participated in the Workshop on “WACOM, Photoshop 

and Digital Painting” organized by department of CSE, MATS School of Information Technology from 

17.07.2021 to 19.07.2021. 

 Selvan C. Saranraj and Selvi A. Kalaiyarasi  of IV year has been participated in workshop on “IOT and 

cloud computing tools” organized by department of CSE, Mepco schlenk Engineering College from 

20.09.2021 to 24.09.2021 

 Selvan Vijaya Kumar G of III year CSE has been participated in workshop on “SOC Boards” organized by 

department of CSE, SRM Institute Of Science and Technology on 23.09.2021 & 24.09.2021. 

 Selvan J.Kavin Prasad of II year CSE has been participated  in Workshop on “Zero Coding: Data Analysis 

for IoT using Node-Red” organized by department of CSE, Kongu Engineering College, Perundurai from 

20.10.2021 to 24.10.2021. 

 Selvan B.Karthikeyan and Selvan B.Praveen kumar of II year CSE has been participated in the One Day 

National Level Virtual Workshop on “Applications of Rest API”, organized  by department of CSE, IT and 

AI & DS, Karpagam Institute of Technology, Coimbatore on 30.10.2021 

SEMINAR ATTENDED BY STUDENTS: 
 Selvi T.Annapurna, Selvan N.Kowsik Kumar, Selvan S.Nivas and Selvan S.Vishnuprasath of II year CSE 

has been participated  in Online Seminar on “Machine Learning and Big Data Processing Related to 

Safety and Security of Nuclear Utilization” organized by department of ECE, Hindusthan Institute of 

Technology, Coimbatore on 27.10.2021 & 28.10.2021. 

 Selvi H.T. Angelin Sneha, Selvi S. Nandene and Selvi D. Hena Ranjani of IV year CSE has been 

participated in Two Days Seminar on “Machine learning and big data processing related to safety and 

security of nuclear utilization” organized by department of ECE, Hindustan Institute of Technology, 

Coimbatore from 27.10.2021 and 28.10.2021. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

SHORT TERM TRAINING PROGRAM ATTENDED BY STUDENTS: 
 Selvan S.Yegappan of II year CSE has been participated in Training Programme on “Introduction to 

Amazon Elastic Compute Cloud (EC2)” organized by AWS Training and Certification on 02.06.2021. 

 Selvi Jayapriya S, Selvi of Bandana Pramodyadav, Selvi K.Mathumitha and Selvan S.Nandhakumar of    

III year CSE has been participated  in Online Short Term Technical Programme on “Web Development 

using React JS” organized by department of CSE, Sathyabama Institute of Science and Technology from 

17.07.2021 to 27.07.2021.  

 Selvan Vishnubalu D. and Selvan Uttam kumar of II year AI& DS has been participated in the Six days 

Online Training Program on ”Deep Learning Techniques-A Practical Perspective” organized by 

department of CSE, KSR College of Engineering from 25.10.2021 to 30.10.2021. 

PAPER PRESENTATION BY STUDENTS: 
 Selvan M.Jibin of III year CSE has been participated in Paper Presentation organized by department of 

CSE, Jai Shriram Engineering, Tirupur on 01.10.2021. 

 Selvi G.Snekha of II year CSE has been participated in Paper Presentation organized by department of 

CSE, Jai Shriram Engineering, Tirupur on 01.10.2021. 

 Selvan Suryanarayanan P of II year CSE has been participated in Paper Presentation organized by 

department of CSE, Jai Shriram Engineering, Tirupur on 01.10.2021. 

STUDENTS’ TECHNICAL EVENT PARTICIPATION: 
 Selvi T.Annapurna of II year CSE has been participated  in Technical Event on “Mind Scribble” at 

National Level Technical Symposium TEKSPARK’21 organized by department of CSE, Karpagam Institute 

of Technology on 29.10.2021. 

 Selvan N.Kowsik Kumar, Selvi M.Sheelamani and Selvan S.Vishnuprasath of II year CSE has been 

participated  in Technical Event on “Mind Scribble” at National Level Technical Symposium 

TEKSPARK’21 organized by department of CSE, Karpagam Institute of Technology on 29.10.2021. 

 Selvi S.Sowndharya of III year CSE has been participated in the “Tech Hunt” event organized by 

department of CSE, Chalapathi Institute of Engineering & Technology, Andhra Pradesh on 17.12.2021 & 

18.12.2021. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

FACULTYS’ CORNER: 

 

Done by 

Mr. S. Tamilselvan 

Assistant Professor/ CSE 
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Students In-Charges 

 Mr. J. Rosin Beily 
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Faculty In-Charges 
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